BIG COVE PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH MID-WEEK REMINDERS Week of June 1-7, 2014



WORSHIP LEADERS for this coming Sunday, June 8:

9 AM: Greeter: Vicki Waldrop

Host/Hostess: Michele Pepper Worship Leader: Tom Jones Power Point: Gary Indihar

11 AM: Usher: Pat Lutz

Worship Leader: Neva Beasley

Readers: Hartwell Lutz (1 Corinthians 12: 4-13)

David Lilly (John 20:19-22)

Care Center and Wave Team leaders for the rest of this week, through June 7:

Care Center Pick-up: Connie Sharp WAVE Team: Jeff & Vicki Irons

Care Center and Wave Team leaders for next week, June 8-14:

Care Center Pick-up: Ann Sublett WAVE Team: Hartwell & Pat Lutz

The Children's Home Box brought in \$41.00 this week. Thank you!

Please pray for a speedy recovery for Christopher Upp, grandson of Jackie and Marguerite Koontz, and nephew of David and Renay Nunn. He was bitten by a brown recluse and is in Huntsville Hospital recovering.

MEETINGS and Activities this week:

- **Regular Wednesday night Immersions** in the Bible are in hiatus until fall.
- **Thursday morning prayer group** will meet at 10:00 on June 5.
- June 8 is Pentecost Sunday! Wear RED!!
- Come meet Mrs. Jennifer Salter, our new pianist, at the 11 am worship service!

- Please remember the Pentecost offering that will be collected this Sunday. Checks should be made payable to Big Cove Church and designated Pentecost Offering. Cash may be put in an envelope marked Pentecost Offering. All proceeds go toward children, youth, and young adult ministry and Big Cove may retain 40% of the offering.
- **McMahan Open House:** This Sunday, June 8, from 4-7 PM to celebrate the ministry of *the Indihar Family* as they prepare to relocate. Please let Dennis or Rosemary know if you plan to attend. Beverages will be provided. Finger foods will be appreciated!

Important Announcements, Dates & Deadlnes

• **Don't forget to sign up your children** and those of your friends, neighbors, and relatives for the *SONWest ROUND-UP* Vacation Bible School at Big Cove June 23-27.

You can sign up at a registration table in the church vestibule this Sunday (June 1) or through the church website: bigcovechurch.org

***If you can, help provide these items needed for decorating the church:

Anything Western: blankets, rugs, saddles, hay bales, stuffed animals, play horses, hats, play guns & holsters, etc. Please drop off under the stairs starting in June.

***VBS may still need a volunteer who can create a power point show from pictures on an SD camera card and run the show Friday night and Sunday morning.

Contact Glenda Harris if you can help or if have questions!

- Parish Associate Houston Hodges appreciates all those who have helped disencumber his attic, but still has a few copies of the books he's written to give away. If you'd like one or all three, send him an e-mail and he'll leave them for you at the church to pick up at your leisure. There's also an e-version of his memoirs to 2012, called *So Far*; ask and he'll e-mail you a copy.
- On Friday June 27 at 11:00, the "Goodtimers" group at First Presbyterian Church are hosting a story-telling session by "retired attorney, story-teller, published writer, acclaimed historian, and powerful speaker," *Joe Berry*. A country dinner will follow. Big Cove friends are invited to participate. Cost for the dinner will be \$15, and the dinner planners *must have your reservation and check by June 23*. If you are interested, contact First Presbyterian Church (or see Pat Lutz).

***Opportunities for service

***For the month of June, our focused donations for The CARE Center will include these items:

Boxed macaroni and cheese Rice/Dried Beans

Instant Mashed Potatoes Canned Meaty Soups and Chili

Peanut Butter and Jelly

Focused donations make it easier for the staff at the CARE Center to maintain levels of the supplies and to sort items. Thanks!!

• ***Please consider signing up for a week or two over the next few months to help keep the church grounds looking spiffy! There is a "Curb Appeal" list of weekly tasks with a sign-up sheet on the table in the back of the sanctuary. The mulched areas in the beds and around the trees have been looking a little weedy lately and could use some attention!

Happy Birthday this week!

Gary Indihar on June 1st Geno Pinczewski on June 5th Happy Anniversary this week!

Jeff & Vicki Irons on the 2nd

Tim & Pat Burke on the 5th